                                             TOWN OF DEERFIELD MONTHLY MEETING
                                                              JANUARY 13, 2020    7:00 P.M.
The January meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. with all officers in attendance.
A motion by Randy Behlke, seconded by Dan Kelly to accept the meeting agenda was made. Motion carried.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A motion by Randy Behlke, seconded by Nick Brattlie was made to accept the December, 2019 regular monthly meeting minutes was made. Motion carried. Motion carried with the correction of taking out two duplicate words “take back”.
A motion was made by Mike Schlobohm, seconded by Bill Roelofs to nominate Jim Maple to be a DCC member was made. Motion carried.
Becky Reddy was present to inform the township that an ordinance sign for winter parking was needed on Main St., London, as the other streets have had them erected. Mike Schlobohm stated this would be addressed.
The Town Board brought the public’s attention to a meeting to be held on Feb. 11, 2020, at the Deerfield Community Center between the town board, town planning commission, and Vandewalle and Associates to present the final draft of the Comprehensive Land Use Plan where any questions presented by the public would be answered.
A motion was made by Randy Behlke, seconded by Bill Roelofs, to accept the Town of Deerfield Parking Ordinance 2020-1. Motion carried.
A  short discussion took place regarding the contract ending Dec. 31, 2020 between the township and Advanced Disposal regarding garbage collection. The town board decided to look at bidding out a future contract for garbage collection and the need to provide a 180 day notification of termination to Advanced Disposal.
A motion was made by Nick Brattlie, seconded by Mike Schlobohm, to accept the treasurer’s report and the General Fund Voucher of $87,705.17. Motion carried.
A motion was made by Nick Brattlie, seconded by Mike Schlobohm, to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 P.M. Motion carried.
NOTE: The town board granted a one day license to the London Community Center for their Chili Cook-off on January 18, 2020 for the sale of liquor.
             


Bob Riege-Clerk
 
